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Strathkelvin Recommendation Letter

Dear Sir / Madam,

| have worked with Michael Dooley and Strathkelvin for over 10 years. Over this time we have purchased and used
their Strathox, Bioscope, ASPCON, and aeration control system. In parallel to using their equipment we have used
their consultancy services on a number of challenging projects across Scotland too.

We have built a strong partnership with the team at Strathkelvin and work collaboratively on a number of projects
in the wastewater treatment field, both our own and their initiatives. On these projects Michael always brings
insight to our treatment processes and operation.

| would be happy to recommend their equipment and services to others and would be happy to talk further about
any of our projects if required,

Kind Regards,

faa[ BGIM Paul Banfield UK Technical Manager (Water)



